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Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils

(Insert school name) in partnership with Cambridgeshire Music, are delighted to be able to offer continuing instrumental and vocal learning through their online Connect platform.  This has been set up to safeguarding and GDPR standards with the correct monitoring and management. The opportunity is being made available for existing learners currently so that their musical studies can continue at this time.  

Cambridgeshire Music have confirmed that if it is not possible to move learning online that there will be no financial cost incurred and the school is happy to continue to support pupils in receipt of remissions as well as other learners for this programme of activity.

It is hoped to provide as many lessons as possible however some flexibility may be required to enable Cambridgeshire Music staff as well as families accommodate their parental or dependent responsibilities and the tutors will liaise with parents and carers as necessary.  The policies and protocols required will be communicated to parents in order to gain the consent required for participating. Once this in place, a restart date and time will be agreed for the lessons.

All Cambridgeshire Music staff are vetted, accredited and experienced in providing tuition in school settings.  They are fully managed and you have access during office hours to their team for support if any queries arise as well as tutors themselves.

In order to progress this please can you complete the attached return form to give your consent to pass contact details about your lessons to Cambridgeshire Music.

With best wishes
[image: Matthew Gunn]
Matthew Gunn						(Name of Headteacher)
Head of Cambridgeshire Music			Headteacher
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